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BOARD OF TRUSTEES BEGINS PROCESS TO CLEAR THE 
WAY FOR SALE OF FORMER ST. PATRICK’S PROPERTY 
 
The St. Clair Catholic Board of Trustees has approved a recommendation to 
begin the process that will result in the eventual sale of the former St. Patrick’s 
Catholic High School property on East Street. 
 
In accordance with Ontario Regulation 444/98, school boards are required to 
notify all public sector groups when property is declared surplus to the Board.  
Public sector agencies have 90 days during which to express an interest in 
purchasing the property.   
 
At the close of the 90 day period, if there is no expression of interest, the property 
can be listed for sale on the open market. 
 
The building was closed to staff and students on June 30, 2014.  Last September, 
St. Patrick’s was relocated to the site on The Rapids Parkway, following a  
$15 million renovation and expansion. 
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